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RE: Lafourche Parish Water District No. 1 Social Media Disclaimer:
Public Service Announcement # 012924 If you are viewing this Public Service

RESCIND-BOil Water AdViSOl'y Announcement on Social Media, you are

urged to visit www.Ilpwdla.org to

Released as of Monday, January 29, 2024, (11:00 A.M.)  confirm it is accurate and up to date.

For Immediate Release:

Effective immediately, the Lafourche Parish Water District No. 1is RESCINDING its BOIL
WATER ADVISORY. Investigative samples analyzed by the Louisiana Department of
Health indicate the Boil Water Advisory can be LIFTED for all customers between the
East 28th St. Bridge (i.e., McDonald’s Bridge in Cut Off) and the Lafourche-Jefferson parish
line. There are currently no Boil Water Advisories in the District’s service area.

News Media Note:

Please repeat this announcement several times a day until further notice and advise the public that this information, along with
future updates will be posted on the Lafourche Parish Water District’s Website at www.Ipwdla.org.

Wayne Gautreaux
General Manager
Lafourche Parish Water Dist. No. 1



